
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW:
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:22:54 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:40 PM
Subject: FW:
 
 
 
From: Kim Creelman [mailto:kimcreelman@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:09 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject:
 
Dear Mr. MacEwen,
 
I object to the application from D.P. Murphy to build another retail outlet in Borden. Ceretti's
and Howatt's have been in our community for many years. This development will not benefit
the community and is not necessary. It will however harm the businesses that are established
here already.
 
Thank You, 
 
Kim Creelman
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